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Come to our

BOOK

FAIR!

READERS.

Dear Grange Community,
The Book Fair is returning to Grange Primary School.

The Book Fair will take place on Wednesday 23" February - Tuesday 1st March from
8.15-8.45am and 3.15-3.45pm.

You will be able to visit the Book Fair:
e Front Entrance via the Welbeck Road entrance from 8.15-8.45am.

e Playground via the Furness Road entrance from 3.15-3.45pm

This year you will be able to make cash payments as well as online payments. You can order
books online at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay

You can also pre-purchase book tokens for your child that will allow them to spend money at the
Book Fair without needing to bring cash to school. To purchase these please visit;
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/qgift-vouchers

Remember, every penny spent at the Book Fair goes towards new books for our classrooms
and library. Our last Book Fair raised over £900 - we can't wait to see how much money we raise
this time.

This year, we will be offering a pre-pay service. If you wish to purchase ‘Book Fair Credits’ please
complete the reply slip below and return it with the correct amount of money in a sealed envelope.
Your child will then be able to visit the book fair and make purchases to the amount you have pre-
paid.

Yours sincerely

L Deller
English Lead
<
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